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I oppose the ban on mail-in voting. Many of us who work long hours to support our 

families do not have the time to stand in long lines to vote in-person. Additionally , 

Mail-in voting allows more flexibility for those Oregonians who have mobility 

challenges. Please do not side with a President who does not have our best interests 

in mind when “suggesting “ such changes . Keep Oregon strong and independent. 


